
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 14th November, 2018 
 
To, 
The Manager 
Department of Corporate Services, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Phirozee Jeejeeboy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
  Sub : Outcome of the Board Meeting held on 14th November, 2018 
 
 
With reference to the subject cited above, the Board of Directors of the Company has approved 
Un-Audited financial results and Limited Review Report for the half –year ended 30th September, 
2018  
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Kindly acknowledge the receipt. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly 
For Alacrity Securities Limited 
 
 
Director 
 
Kishore V Shah 
01975061 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 












